From: Monica Trevino [mailto:monica@aldermancarlosrosa.org] 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2017 1:09 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Monica Trevino
Subject: Reporting Alderman Rosa's travel
 

Hi Steve, 

 

Happy 2017! Hope you had a great holiday. Alderman Rosa traveled to DC on official City business on January 10 and 11. Below are the costs that were covered by the Puerto Rican Cultural Center:

 

Hotel: $152.42

Airfare: $609.40

 

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions. 

 

Best, 

 

Monica 

 

-- 

Monica Trevino | Chief of Staff
Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward

